
 

 

 

 

 
First Circular 

 

Following our five successful Sino-Micro Annual Symposiums, Overseas Chinese Society of 

Microbiology (Sino-Micro) will host a Symposium on “One Health: Emerging Pathogens”. The 

symposium will be held on June 18, 2020 from 1:00-6:00pm together with Chinese American 

Association for Clinical Microbiology in Chicago prior to the 2020 ASM General Meeting. The 

symposium will have keynote talks and short oral presentations.  

 

Time and Location: 

June 18, 2020, 12:00noon-8:00pm 

Lurie Children's Conference Center, 225 East Chicago Ave, Chicago, IL 60611 

Telephone: 312-227-5043 

 

Preliminary program: 

Registration: 12:00noon-1:00pm 

Scientific sessions: 1:00-6:00pm 

Dinner and business meeting: 6:00-8:00pm 

 

Organizers: 

Host:    Sino-Micro (Overseas Chinese Society of Microbiology)  

Sponsors:       Chinese American Association for Clinical Microbiology 

 

Co-Chairs:   Hua Wang, Yi-Wei Tang       

Scientific Committee: Yi-Wei Tang, Hua Wang, Chunwu Xi, Frank Yang 

Organization Committee: Oliver He, Xiaotian Zheng 

 

Call for speakers: 

If you are interested in giving a talk, please make sure to submit a tentative title of your presentation. 

 

Registration: 

Registration is required for attending either the scientific sessions and/or the evening dinner/business 

meeting. Please visit the website of the symposium http://www.sinomicro.org for more information and 

register for the meeting as soon as possible.  

 

Cost: Free to Sino-Micro and CAACM members. Dinner will be provided. 
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